
Hastings Auto Parts
16200 Harper Ave.
Detroit, MI 48224

313-881-6768

Dear Bobby Levin,

I want to thank you for your handling of our recent insurance claim. I am greatly
appreciative for the financial results and also for your guidance and support
during that stressful time. We are excited and honored to have Mayor Dennis
Archer present for a ribbon cutting ceremony on Friday, April 4. We will also be
excited and honored if you can find the time in your busy schedule to join us.

Sincerely,

Robert Blank


